
 

 

Day Street Update – April 11, 2024 

 

- Monitors have been installed to detect road movement. 

 

- Notifications have been sent out for endangered species, history 

preservation, and tribal for verification. 

 

- We are expecting an engineer’s report soon to establish the safety of the 

remaining lane. 

 

- We are researching various funding sources to cover cost of project. 

 

- An RFQ is being sent out to seek design and construction. 

 

- We have been in contact with DEEP, DOT, Army Corp, NECCOG, and other 

supporting agencies. 

 


